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Term 4 Dates for Your Diary    
Mon Nov 26th: Village Film Festival 6pm and 7pm Screenings 

Mon Dec 3: Half-day F Transition 9:30-12:30 NŜǿ tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ .ǊƛŜŦ 6pm 

Fri Dec 7th: Curriculum Day 3 non-student day  

Tue Dec 11th: School Council Meeting 6pm 

Wed Dec 12th: Pizza Lunch and Carols Evening Picnic 6-7:30pm 

Sun Dec 16th: Term 4 Concert 5-7pm  

Wed Dec 19th: Grade 6 Graduation 7pm 

Thu Dec 20th: Last day of term 4, casual dress day and 1:30pm dismissal  

Fri Dec 21st: Curriculum Day 4 non-student day 

 

 

 

 

 
Principalôs Report 
Our Vision 

There is a prosperous path for every child.  

Each journey is theirs to lead. There is a place, in which every child can shine.  
 

Our Mission 

Identify the talent, develop the confidence and create the leader. 
 

Our Habits 
Be Proactive όLΩƳ ƛƴ charge) 

Begin with the End in Mind (have a plan) 

Put First Things First (work first then play) 

Think Win-Win (everyone can win) 

Seek First to Understand Then to Be Understood (listen before you talk) 

Synergise (together is better) 

Sharpen the Saw (balance feels best) 
 

Our Attitude 
Gratitude:  Be thankful for what we have. 

Empathy:  Practice random acts of kindness. 

Mindfulness:  Keep in the present moment. 
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tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ 
 

Proactive Language Reflection 
Recently the staff reflected on the use of proactive language. Two statements that can help us to think and 
ōŜƘŀǾŜ ǇǊƻŀŎǘƛǾŜƭȅ ŀǊŜΣ ά[ŜǘΩǎ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ ƻǇǘƛƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǘhere must be something we can do.έ These are 
ƻǇŜƴƛƴƎ ǎǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘǎ ǊŀǘƘŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ ΨǎƘǳǘ-ŘƻǿƴǎΩ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎΣ ά²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŎƘƻƛŎŜ ƻǊ ǘƘŜǊŜΩǎ ƴƻǘƘƛƴg we can 
ŘƻΦέ Proactive statements create a sense of hope. 
 

Twilight Working Bee Thank You 
Last Wednesday, a number of families came together to distribute soft fall underneath the play equipment, 
weed garden beds, repair garden boxes and clean drink fountain troughs. It was a great effort and the 
School Council extends its gratitude to the students, parents and grandparents who attended to assist in 
the beautification of our school. 
 

Curriculum Day Friday December 7th 
Friday December 7th is Le Page Primary {ŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ǘƘƛǊŘ /ǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳ 5ŀȅ ŦƻǊ нлмуΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀ ƴƻƴ-student day. 
The staff will participate in a day of professional learning. The Growth Mindset presentations and 
workshops will prepare the teachers to begin to apply the Growth Mindset in their own lives, and to 
prepare them to start teaching the students how to apply the same in 2019.  
 

Kingston Green Singers Assembly Performance (Starting 2:50pm) 
Tomorrow the Kingston Green Singers ǿƛƭƭ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳ ŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅΦ ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ 
seeing our neighbours on the stage. Our music teacher Jack Harris has been conducting the choir and they 
are keen to entertain the students, staff and parents. The choir will also make an appearance at our carols 
night on Wednesday December 12th.  
 

Movie Night 
Next Monday November 26th is the night of nights for our budding movie stars. The response for Village 
Cinema tickets has been encouraging. Families will receive confirmation of their screening times and the 
number of tickets this week. Rita Moon our School Council Vice President has made a booking for 7:45pm, 
straight after the 7pm screening, at Red Corner for coffee and cake or drinks. For those who can, this will 
be a fun way to end the night and to catch up for a chat and some laughter. 
 

Parent Information Night for 2019 Enrolments 
On Monday December 3rd, our 2019 Foundation students will attend Le Page Primary School for a formal 
half-day transition experience facilitated by our 2019 Foundation teacher Rachel Hill. At 6pm on the same 
day, parents of futuǊŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ ŀƴ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎΩǎ ŎƻƳƳƻƴ 
ǊƻƻƳΦ ¢ƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ƎǊŀŘŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀŦŦ ǎǘǊǳŎǘǳǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎƘŀǊŜŘ and key aspects of the 2019 program. Booklists 
and school charges will be provided and parents will have the opportunity to ask questions and to seek 
further clarification. 
 

Log in to Compass 
This is a reminder for parents to log into Compass. Using Compass provides access to meaningful 
information about school events. Compass includes many different features and through next year, parents 
will be advised when each of these features becomes available. Hard copy notices and forms will be 
provide up until the end of term one 2019. In term two, notices and forms will be digitally available 
through Compass with hard copies provided for parents without connectivity. 
 

Thought for the Week  
We all go through tough times, and that is life. When it is tough, let us try to remember that nothing 
happens to us, but rather everything happens for us. άCharacter cannot be developed in ease and quiet. 
Only through experience of trial and suffering can the soul be strengthened, ambition inspired, and success 
achieved.έ ς Helen Keller 
 

Kind regards, 
George Danson 
 
 



bŜǿǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ϧ CǊƛŜƴŘǎΩ /ƭǳō 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS   
(Please note these dates in your diaries) 

 

TERM 4 
 
Red Corner Invitation 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
Our Movie Night is on Monday, November 26th. 
I have booked the long table at Red Corner for after Movie coffee and cake or drinks. 
What a fun way to end the night and catch up for a chat and laughter. 
If you would like to join us after the show, please meet at Red Corner immediately after the 7.00pm 
movie finishes (7.45pm). 
 

Zooper Dooper Day Fri Nov 30th  
 
Pizza Lunch Wed Dec 12th 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Rita Moon, 
 
School Council Vice President 
 
 

News from Before and After School Care 
In Before and After School Care the children have continued to play with the Lego by making various 
models, playing UNO, Connect Four, Jenga, doing jigsaw puzzles and mindfulness colouring.  If you have 
outstanding fees please see Heather at the office, or chat with me before or after school.  
 
Last Wednesday afternoon the children helped out at the Twilight Working Bee. They helped out and 
synergized together as a team.  
 
If you have outstanding fees please Heather at the office, or chat with me before or after school.  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

 

Giancarlo Siclari 
 
 



 

CLASSROOM CUISINE Lunch Orders - MONDAY & FRIDAY ONLY 
Please Order online up until 8.30am on the day the Lunch is required. 
www.classroomcuisine.com.au 

 

http://www.classroomcuisine.com.au/


Issue 8 Term 4 - 2018.   
 

Great ideas for Christmas presents. 
 
If you are interested in ordering, you can go online and order and pay 

for the books directly. 5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ {ŜǊƛŜǎ 8 ends on 30th October. 
The website address is ς www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP), or you can continue to fill in the order form and 
return it to school and I will put the order in for you.   If you choose to send the orders to school, please do 
so by Wednesday 28th October.   Orders, both online and through the office need to be in by Wednesday 
28th October. 
 
 If you would like further information, please see me in the office. 
 
Thank you ς Heather Gillott 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 
  

http://www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP

